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To whom this may concern:

We seem to currently have an acceptable balance for clearcutting operations on private and state timberlands,

but we should not open our forests to more extensive clearcutting. This National Forest is critically important for

reducing the dangers of climate change, for keeping our waterways clean, for maintaining the habitats and

ecosystems for our wildlife, and preserving the land for nature lovers for generations to come. Logging these

forests defeats the carbon sequestration potential for decades to come.  Logging along the North Fork Nooksack

River and its tributaries just off the Mount Baker Scenic Byway are a detriment to our clean water, sensitive

wildlife habitat, and compatible recreation. I am against more logging of our natural resources and tired of big

companies profiting off the resource that belongs to all humans and animals. Please do not allow for more

logging. 


